
F D I C – TELL US:  
What will you have seen? 
 
The world’s largest fire- and emergency-

services event, FDIC International, will 

be held at the Indiana Convention Center 

and Lucas Oil Stadium in Indianapolis, IN 

April 24-29, 2023. Attendance is expected 

to top 30,000 – and it is no secret that 

many of its attendees are members of 

Wisconsin’s emergency response community, certainly including members of 

WSESI. 

The sheer variety of activities and programs accessible throughout this one event 

presents a challenge – a challenge I’d like for any of you attending to help tackle. 

If you plan to attend, we’d like to hear about some of the workshops, Hands-On-

Training (H.O.T.), and innovations you will have seen, either as an on-the-scene 

report, or as a review upon your return. More importantly, our Training and 

Programs Committee will be sifting through ideas to incorporate in the activities our 

Society will be offering in the coming year, and the quality we bring to our content will 

depend on finding the best, most relevant methods and techniques that our members 

can use to sharpen their skills as instructors. 

Please shoot us an email, especially if you would like to act in the capacity of ‘roving 

reporter’ for WSESI from the exhibit hall, the general session, or any of the many 

workshop sessions in the conference center. 

President Jim Austad: jaustad@wsesi.org 

Training & Programs Chair Dave Yakowenko: dyakowenko@wsesi.org 

Exec. Sec. Kevin Gerarden: kgerarden@wsesi.org 

Thanks!  
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